
 

 

Fire Chief Boot Camp 
 
What is it? 
This training program, offered by the State Fire Marshal Division (SFMD), will focus on the legal 

obligations, responsibilities and resources available to help keep fire chiefs and their departments out 

of legal harm’s way.  

 

Who is it for?  
New fire chiefs and those aspiring to be chief officers.  

 

What will I learn? 
Presenters will include: 

 SFMD staff 

 Minnesota Board of Firefighter 

Training and Education  

 Insurance Services Office (ISO) 

 OSHA subject matter experts 

 Office of State Auditor 

 Minnesota Association of 

Townships (MAT) 

 League of Minnesota Cities (LMC)  

Topics covered include: 

 Incident reporting 

 Investigation requirements 

 Minnesota fire code 

 ISO evaluations 

 Minnesota OSHA requirements 

 Office of State Auditor requirements 

 Township relations 

 Human resources  

 

More information 
You must be nominated by a fire chief or a city/township supervisor to be part of this program. To be 

placed on the list for the upcoming high-demand class, email Jared Rozeboom at 

jared.rozeboom@state.mn.us. 

 

 

Where and when 
Albert Lea Fire Department 

417 South Newton Ave., Albert Lea, MN 56007 

Feb. 18 from 6 to 9 p.m.  

Feb. 19 from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.  
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